
July 29, 2021 

 

August 2nd: 
Class of 2025 Parent and Student    

     meeting and pick –up 7:00 

 

August 3rd: 
Class of 2025 Tablet orientation 9:00-12 
 

August 4th: 
Class of 2026 Experience Day 
JV Golf vs. Harrison @ Robin’s nest 
Class of 2025 Tablet orientation 5:00-8 

 
August 5th: 
College Boot Camp 
Varsity Golf vs. Lebanon @ Mill 1:50 
Class of 2025 tablet orientation  5:00-8 
 

August 6th: 
College Boot Camp 
JV Golf Lakota West Invitational @  
       Fairfield North 8:30 AM 
Class of 2025 Tablet orientation 

Our food service provider, WG Grinders, has 
partnered with a new vendor - 

MySchoolAccount.com - for the managing 
of our lunch service software and payments. 

All families who wish to utilize a lunch 
payment account will need to create a 

new account through 
www.myschoolaccount.com.  

 

 

Thursday, July 29:  4 - 7 p.m. 

Friday, July 30: 1 - 3 p.m. 

Tuesday, August 3: Noon - 2 p.m. 

Wednesday, August 4: 3 - 5 p.m. 

Thursday, August 5: 3 - 5 p.m. 

Friday, August 6: Noon - 2 p.m. 

Check the website 
for more information.

Fall Tryouts - As a reminder, Fall 
sports of cross country, golf, soccer, 
tennis and volleyball will begin on 
August 1 or August 2. All those trying 
out will need a valid OHSAA physical 
on file. Please contact the coaches of 
these sports if you are interested and 
have not been attending summer 
sessions. 

Fall Parent Meeting - Save the date for 
the Fall parent meeting that will take 
place on August 10. Details to follow. 
This is a mandatory meeting for all 
athletes who will participate in a Fall 
sport and at least one parent. Please 
mark your calendars!  

Any students who are interested in being a part 
of our Student Ambassador Program should 
contact Mr. Kevin Brinkman, Director of 
Admissions, as soon as possible. (The form was 
also emailed to all students a couple weeks 
ago.) Student Ambassadors represent Mercy 
McAuley in positive ways at school, at 
recruitment events, on social media, and in the 
community - all with the overall goal of helping 
us to grow our Pack! 

Also, we are looking for several Student 
Ambassadors to help us at an 8th grade 
Experience Day on Wednesday, Aug. 4. If you 

can help, please contact Mr. Brinkman at 
brinkmank@mercymcauley.org. Thank you! 

Welcome Back WOLVES! 

We are looking forward to a great 2021-22 school year. As always the summer went quickly, and we are welcoming 

everyone with open arms. It is going to be a great school year! Let’s have a great beginning . 

"I've always loved the first day of school better than the last day of school. Firsts are best because they are 

beginnings."…Jenny Han 

"You can’t do it alone. Be open to collaboration. Find a group of people who challenge and inspire you. Spend a lot 

of time with them and it will change your life."…Amy Poehler 

"Sometimes we're all too quick to count down the days that we forget to make the days count." 
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